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Dear Pamela,

I've waorked in camping for 15 years, and never expected my job as Camp
Director to include running a pet show-and-tell activity... on Zoom!

Needless to say, Camp Ten Oaks looked a bit different this year with COVID-
19. We didn't get to greet the campers as they got off the bus or spend quiet
mornings on the water. There were no boisterous meals shared in the dining
hall... But we did get to sing songs around a virtual campfire, send our
campers care packages full of craft supplies, and run five days of virtual
programming filled with laughter!



1 You make that kind of intentional magic possible.

% That's why I'm writing today to ask you to make
a donation to help the Ten Oaks Project weather
the challenges of COVID-19.

As I'm sure you can imagine, things haven't been
easy for our small but mighty non-profit. We had to
cancel our annual Bowl-A-Thon fundraiser earlier
this year, which meant we lost one of our most

' ? vital sources of revenue. That's money we

8 depend on to help keep our doors open.

Performing at the closing  YWe're making plans for the year ahead, and we
campfire at Camp Ten Oaks | rgently need your help to ensure we can continue
providing safer spaces for kids and youth from 25LGETQ+ communities. We
can't do it without you, Pamela.

Please help us ensure tiny acorns can flourish into mighty oaks — despite the
challenging conditions of COVID-19. Your gift today will give children and
youth who so often feel alone a chance to find community and celebrate
their unique identities.

Thank you for your support at this critical time.



Thank you for your support at this critical time.

Gratefully,

Olivia Fogel
Programs Manager, Ten Oaks Project
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